Hearings on
Revenue Sharing
Program

JUNEAU  Hearings on the
adoption of proposed  regula-
tions to govern the  Alaska
Municipal  Services  Revenue
Sharing Program will be  held
by the Department of Com-
munity and Regional Affairs in
seven communities  throughout
the State.

Commissioner Byron Mallott
announced the hearings, to be
held  the week of Apnl 27
through May 3 in Kodiak,
Bethel,  Anchorage, Kotzebue
Juneau, Nome and Fairbanks.

Commissioner Mallott  said
that notices will be published
as to the time and place of the
hearing in cach community.

Copies of the Department’s
proposed regulations also will
be sent to cach local government
in the State. Mallott said that
in Fiscal Year 1973 114 local
governments  received $7,778,
000 under the State’s Revenue
Sharing Program and “that the
new regulations were designed
to allow a more efficient and
equitable administration of that
important program.



